
From: Heather Parker [mailto:drheatherparker@iinet.net.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 4 September 2003 8:31 AM 

To: Carter, John Gordon (REPS) 

Cc: admin@airsafety.com.au 

Subject: Aviation Safety 
  
Dear John 
  
I am a private pilot and an Aviation Medical Examiner.  I am also active with the Maroochy 
Aero Club.  My concern about increased security in Aviation is the inadvertent financial effect 
it may have on the strugling GA industry, little aero clubs, country airstrips and private pilots 
everywhere who will have to bear the cost. Let's not use a sledge-hammer to kill a gnat! 
  
Dr. Heather Parker, BA,MD,FRACGP 
Aviation Medical Examiner for Australia, NZ, Canada, USA, UK, Sth. Africa 
 


